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Counselor Message 
 

     The 2021-2022 school year has 

gotten off to a great start!  We’ve been 

quite busy at Hawks Nest STEAM 

Academy.  In September, we 

recognized International Dot Day 

again. Students engaged in lessons 

about making their mark, goal-setting 

and thriving, wore dots on Dot Day and 

participated in the Make Your Mark 

service project. Together, we collected  

over 1300 items for the Crisis 

Assistance Ministry.  We also 

recognized International Day of Peace 

by wearing white on Peace Day and 

exploring peace with self and others. 

During Start with Hello Week, we 

talked about being kind and including 

others while in engaging in lessons on 

our character trait of the month – 

Responsibility.  

     October is National Bullying 

Prevention Month. Students will build 

communication and listening skills 

while engaging in lessons about 

bullying. We will continue to focus on 

being bucket fillers as students learn 

about what it takes to be an Up stander 

when bullying occurs. Red Ribbon 

Week will also be recognized this 

month with lessons about making 

healthy choices.  

     Individual meetings with students 

are underway with small groups 

meetings scheduled to start soon. 

Please be sure to reach out with any 

feedback.      
 

How to see the school counselor 

Classroom guidance classes are based on grade 

     level specials schedule,  Small group counseling    
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